
 
 
 
 
 
October 17, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 717 
Re:  Changes to Lane Pairs for Gate Reservations 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer:  
 
In order to serve you better, we have made some changes to the lane pairs in our online 
gate reservations tool.  Effective Monday October 17th, you will see the following new 
choices in the drop down menus when using our site: 
 

• Sacramento is now a separate origin point; it is no longer paired with 
Stockton.  

 
• San Diego has now been added as a unique origin point. 

 
• Stockton (Lathrop) to Chicago-Rochelle (Global 3) has been added as a new 

lane pair.  
 

• City of Industry to Montreal and Toronto must now be requested as a specific 
lane pair.  

 
If you have any questions or require further assistance, please contact our Gate 
Reservations Support Desk at (800) 715-5046. 
 
 
We appreciate your business. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
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